
 

VSA NEWS 
 
Hundred Club: Thank you to everyone who has signed up to this year’s Hundred Club, 
everyone should now have their numbers either by email or letter. We will be holding 
the first draw on Monday and the results will be published on here and our VSA 
Facebook page. 
 
Feel Good Friday: Thank you to all the parents of Saturn Class who helped raise a 
fantastic amount to go in their cake sale pot, we will have some photos on the VSA 
Facebook Page in the next few days of the loot that Miss Plumridge has been able to 
buy with the money! This week (Friday 16th) it is the turn of Jupiter Class children who 
can wear mufti in exchange for a cash donation to go straight into the Jupiter Class cake 
sale pot. 
 
Christmas Cards: You should now have had the form along with your child’s design sent 
home. To get them professionally printed, please complete the form on the back of the 
design with the details and return to school by this coming Monday (19th October) so 
we can get them posted to the printer before half term. Once these have been received 
by Xmas 4 Schools (around about 25th October) they will send you a text message or 
email with a link to the card for you to order online. All cards will be delivered to school 
once they have been printed. 
 
Autumn Fundraising: Normally, by now we would have had our first school disco of the 
year, but since we can’t do that we have some Autumn fundraising activities for Friday 
23rd October and over the half term week. Friday 23rd will be a dress up/mufti day for 
the whole school, with a prize in each class for the best Autumn themed outfit (no scary 
Halloween costumes please as some children find these too disturbing and it won’t be a 
fun and light-hearted day for everyone). The winner from each class will then be put 
forward for the Head teachers prize for the best Autumn outfit in the school. We will 
also be sending home a family quiz that can be completed over the half term break and 
running an Autumn picture competition, with prizes for the winning entries. Please see 
the poster sent with this newsletter for more information. All the money raised from 
these activities will go into our Library Refurbishment Fund. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 


